

## Rt Hon Jeremy Quin MP Minister for the Cabinet Office and Paymaster General Cabinet Office 70 Whitehall London SW1A 2AS

Sir Brian Langstaff Infected Blood Inquiry 5th Floor Aldwych House 71-91 Aldwych London WC2B 4HN

February 2023

Dear Sv Brein,

Thank you for your letter of 3 February advising me of your plans to deliver a further interim report on Sir Robert Francis KC's *Compensation Framework Study*.

As your letter notes, section 25 of the Inquiries Act 2005 confirms that publication of interim and final reports can be arranged by the responsible Minister, or by the Chair, if the responsible Minister invites him to do so.

I invite you to publish your further interim report at your earliest convenience and, in due course, to arrange publication of your full report.

Yours sincerely,

RT HON JEREMY QUIN MP
MINISTER FOR THE CABINET OFFICE
HM PAYMASTER GENERAL